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Reference: LU-24-027, Coffin Butte Landfill Conditional Use Permit Application
To: Benton County Planning Commission
Benton County Community Development
4500 SW Research Way
Corvallis, OR 97333-1139

From: Martha Truninger
          1130 NW Overlook Dr
           Corvallis, OR 97330

I oppose the expansion of the landfill because of the pollution it is causing and the deleterious
health effects it is having on the environment and the people who live in this area. It is the
responsibility of our appointed officials to make sure that the decisions they make are in the
best interests of our community. Approving the landfill expansion would not be in our best
interest. All ready the EPA has found significant methane emissions, which are continuing to
pollute our environment. ENRAC (Environment and Natural Resource Advisory Committee
has recommended to deny the CUP.  I worry about the future of this valley and my and my
families exposure to the pollutants emitted by the landfill which will only increase if the CUP
is not denied.

Sincerely,
Martha Truninger 
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